3/9/2010
Hello Psyc Club Members,

In Tuesday's meeting we had someone from Career Services come and speak to us about applying for
jobs, building your resume, and getting in to grad school. If you have any questions about any of those
things especially if you are a junior or senior please call to make an appointment at 229-333-5942/5414.
They have ton of resources available to students, so please take advantage of them while you can. They
are located in Powell Hall- West on the 2nd floor. You can also visit their web address at

www.valdosta.edu/career. We won't be meeting next week, so | hope everyone has a wonderful and
safe spring break.

Upcoming Events:

March 15th- Early Registration Deadline (cost $15)- if your leaving for sping break make sure to do this
before you leave.

March 23rd- 1/0O Speaker

March 26 & 27- GPS Conference


http://www.valdosta.edu/career

